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Purpose/Objective  
The purpose of this item is to update MPAC on the Partnerships and Innovative Learning 
Opportunities in Transportation (PILOT) program and describe what it tells us about local, 
community, and regional needs and ideas related to emerging technology. 
 
Action Requested/Outcome  
No formal action is requested. This is an opportunity for MPAC to ask questions and provide 
feedback on the first round of the PILOT grant program and about what the program means for 
future work on emerging technology in the region.  
 
What has changed since MPAC last considered this issue/item? 
MPAC last considered the discussion draft of the Emerging Technology Strategy, which called for 
Metro to create the PILOT program as one of four next steps to guide innovation toward supporting 
our region’s goals, in May 2018. Since then, Metro Council approved the PILOT program framework, 
and Metro launched program and selected the first group of projects.  
 
What packet material do you plan to include?  
Memo (attached) 
 
 
 
 

Agenda Item Title Emerging Technology PILOT Program 

Presenter: Eliot Rose  

Contact for this worksheet/presentation: Eliot Rose, 503-797-1825 

 

 


